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NOTICE

In an effort to provide environmental stewardship to our 
community, effective JANUARY 1, 2019, South Kingstown 
retailers will be banned from providing single-use plastic 
carryout bags.  The Town stands ready to assist all South 
Kingstown businesses, residents and visitors in their efforts 
to  promote a healthy and sustainable environment.

Let’s keep South Kingstown beautiful and green!
Bring your reusable bags everywhere you shop!

NO Plastic Bags!

For more information please visit the
Town of South Kingstown website or call 

the Recycling Coordinator at 789-9331 ext. 2259

https://www.southkingstownri.com

In accordance with Chapter 9, Article VII of the Town Code of Ordinances


